
 

Posted: September 10, 2025 
 

 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 
SOUTH CENTRAL COLFAX COUNTY SPECIAL HOPSITAL DISTRICT 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 
 
Date & Time: 
Wednesday, September 17, 2025, at 12:00 p.m. 
 
Location: 
New Long Term Care Construction Building 
32 County Road 31 
Springer, NM 87747 
 
Event: 
A BBQ gathering and walkthrough of the completed section of the New Long Term Care 
construction building. 
 
Notice: 
Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the South Central Colfax County Special Hospital 
District Board of Trustees may attend this event. No public policy will be formulated, and 
no action that the Board has authority to take will be taken by any members present. This 
Potential Quorum Notice is not subject to the New Mexico Open Meetings Act and is 
provided as a courtesy to the Board and the public. 
 
Contact for Questions: 
Analy Tellez, Business Officer 
Email: businessoffice@colfaxhealth.org 
Phone: 575-483-3302 
 

mailto:businessoffice@colfaxhealth.org

